
To the Committee: 
 
I support HB 2001, with amendments.  We have housing crises in Portland, and other Oregon 
cities.  Since many cities have been slow to allow more, different types of housing to be built, it 
becomes necessary for the state to require cities to allow different types of housing, especially 
since most cities have the majority of their residential land in exclusively single-family zones. 
This bill will help change that.  Please approve this bill. 
Thank you. 
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